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From: FOI <foi@dfat.gov.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 6 September 2023 5:02 PM

To: FOI

Subject: RE: For response by 6 Sep - FOI consultation - PM&C refs:| S 220N, F01/2021/1121C [SEC=OFFICIAL Sensitive, ACCESS=Legal-
Privilege]

OFFICIAL: Sensitive
Legal privilege

Dear [SZ2E]
Thank you for consulting the Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade (DFAT) in regard to_ and FOI/2021/112IC.

DFAT has reviewed the material, and advises that we have not identified any sensitivities associated with the release of these documents. We note that the treatment of
this material in the context of the OAIC review is ultimately a matter for PM&C’s decision-maker.

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact us.
Kind regards

Assistant Director | Freedom of Information Section
Public Interest Law Branch | Regulatory and Legal Policy Division

Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade
r

dfat.gov.au | Twitter | Facebook | Instagram | LinkedI

© Kim Hill, Among Women (2011)
We acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of Country throughout Australia, and their continuing connection to land, waters and community. We pay our respects to all First Nations peoples, their cultures and
to their Elders, past, present and emerging.

This email and any attachments may contain confidential information or legal advice over which legal professional privilege can be claimed. Such privilege is not waived and
you should ensure that, in your handling of the advice, you avoid waiving privilege. Please consult the author of the advice if unsure about appropriate handling.






